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Dr. Samantha Spencer has been a pediatric orthopedic surgeon on staff at Boston Children’s 
Hospital since August, 2006. 
 
She treats patients from birth to adult for a wide range of congenital and traumatic conditions, 
both surgically and non-surgically. Her particular interests include lower extremity disorders 
such as clubfeet and congenital limb differences, osteogenesis imperfecta and other bone 
dysplasia as well as vascular anomalies.  
 
Dr. Spencer works with our multidisciplinary programs in Osteogenesis Imperfecta, Ehlers 
Danlos, and extensively with the Vascular Anomalies Center. Her clinical research focuses on 
congenital lower extremity, bone dysplasia and vascular anomalies. She also participates in the 
Lower Extremity Team research group meetings and projects. 
 
For more information about Dr. Spencer, including her publication list, visit her 
institution website.  
 


